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"Want to get into the holiday spirit and send a gift to a friend? Student Council will be selling Candy Cane Candy-
Grams at lunches this today and Friday. You can purchase a candy cane, write a message, and it will be delivered 
to the recipient's homeroom next week. Candy canes will cost $2. Make sure you know your friend's homeroom!" 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  
 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15TH  
Boys basketball @ Broughal 4:00PM 
Girls Basketball VS Broughal @ HOME 4:00PM 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 16TH  

 

Read across America 

• Attention Read Across America Applicants!!  Please remember to turn in your "application" outside of Mrs. Roberts' 
room - room 262. Make sure to "also" submit the Google Form" by using the QR Code on the application.  

• If you are experiencing any difficulty, you can also join the Read Across America "Schoology Page" by going to "My 
Courses", and "Join A Course", using the code: 8MX3-4CS7-Z52KR. You can then print the "Application" and 
access the "QR Code" or link for the Google Form form there. Stop by Mrs. Roberts' room for the access code 
if needed.  

• All "accepted" applicants will be added as members to the Read Across America Schoology Page the week of 
December 19th. Be sure to check the Read Across America Schoology page at that time to see if you were 
chosen for this exciting opportunity!  

 

 

 TRANSPORTATION 
*If you are going to SMS or PHS it is your responsibility to let your last teacher know that you need to be dismissed at 2:20 so 

you can catch the 2:28 shuttle bus to SMS/PHS. This is bus #122 and will be located in front of the field house. 
*If you are going to PHS and you miss the above bus you may take the second bus which will take you 

directly to PHS. That will be bus #133. However, this is only to be used if you miss the above bus. Students 

should not purposely hang around or intentionally be dismissed late to take the second bus. The Late Activity 

Bus leaves Orefield promptly at 4:20. This shuttle bus takes students to Parkland High School, where the 

students board the appropriate Late Activity Bus depending on their address. This bus leaves the high school 

at 4:35. 

 

 

 

BUS PASSES WILL ONLY BE ISSUED FOR EMERGENCY SITUATIONS THIS 

YEAR! 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late and all students 
must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) prior to 
7:30. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the 

main entrance and must wait in the vestibule until the doors open at 7:30 
 

Orefield Middle School 
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